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The Louisiana Board of Regents announces the search for the  
8th Commissioner for Higher Education 

 
Baton Rouge, LA- The Louisiana Board of Regents has officially launched its national search for 
the next Commissioner of Higher Education.  This individual will lead the Regents’ efforts to 
coordinate the state’s four systems of higher education, ultimately to strengthen the educational 
landscape of our state.  The new Commissioner will balance and promote the Board of Regents' 
oversight of interconnected missions in P-20 education, research, and public service. 
 
An 8-member search committee has been appointed, and is charged with finding the best qualified 
individual to lead Louisiana higher education.  
 
“It is very important that the next commissioner understands the complexities of higher education 
in our state,” said Regents Chairman, W. Clinton Rasberry, Jr.  “This individual must be a strong 
leader and a visionary with capabilities to effectively lead us into the future. With the help of AGB 
Search, I am confident that the committee will find the best and brightest candidates to 
recommend to our Board.” 
 
Information about the search and notice of meetings will be posted on the Commissioner’s Search 
webpage. This includes a list of search committee members, the timeline, and other resources. 
Search committee meetings are open to the public and stakeholders are invited to attend. 
For more information on AGB Search or to apply visit http://agbsearch.com/.  Nominations and 
Letters of Interest are to be emailed to louisiana@agbsearch.com by August 8, 2014.   
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